The Victorian Holiday organizing committee would like to request permission to close west
St. Louis street on November 22 & 23 . On Friday the 22nd from 3-9 pm. From rt. to Monroe
On Saturday the 23rd we close the street from 10am to 9pm the same. But from 11 to about
12:30 we would like to close from Alton to Monroe for the parade line up. This will make it safer
for the event and parade goers.

We also would like to close both city parking lots at the same time. The city hall lot will be
closed just to keep people from parking in it so the ambulances can get out and as a staging
area for the carriages. The public parking lot will be used for food trucks and the event.

We also request the use of 6 picnic tables. To be used in the parking lots for event goers.
This is the 31st year for this event. We thank you for your support.
Thank you, AJ Dontigney

and The Victorian Holiday
Committee



